St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage.™ Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819

May the perfect grace and eternal love of Christ our Lord be our never-failing protection and help.
Saint Ignatius

January 8, 2015
Dear Parents and Guardians:

I hope your Christmas vacation was filled with the joy of family, rest and the calm of God’s presence. We begin this
new year with a renewed vigor and anxious to continue to have our children reach new heights in their learning. We will
begin our re-registration process Catholic Schools’ Week which begins January 25™ at the 9am Mass. We look forward to
proclaiming to the community, at large, the amazing faith filled community that exist here at St. Stan’s School and the
top notch academic programs our children are challenged with each day.

| ask each of you a very large favor; | look for you to spread the word about St. Stan’s school to just one new family this
month and bring that family to one of our two open houses during Catholic Schools’ Week or invite them for a private
tour. If each family just told one new family that is close to 200 new families that would come through our doors and see

what a special place St. Stan’s School truly is. That’s just by telling one new family, imagine if each of us told more than
one...

On January 16, 2015, from 1:00pm-1:45PM, we will be having a Kindergarten Tea to enlighten those around us about
our early childhood education program. January 25, 2015 from 10:00AM to 12:00 Noon, will be our first Catholic
Schools’ Week open house and the second one will be January 29, 2015 from 10:00AM to 11:00AM. We have a full week
of activities planned for this celebration of Catholic education. | have enclosed a schedule of Catholic Schools’ Week
activities for your review in this week’s white envelopes.

Finally, you will also find transportation and text book forms enclosed in the white envelope. We need a response from
every family, whether you use transportation or not as well as all text book forms need to be completed. These two
items ensure us funding from the government and the local school board each year. Please return both to school by
February 11, 2015.

As always, | am in awe of your dedication and commitment to Catholic education and you are always in my prayers.
Sincerely,

Elena Malinconico, Principal

221 MacArthur Avenue ¢ Sayreville, NJ 08872-1041




CATHOLIC SCHOOLS’ WEEK 2015

Sunday, January 25

Monday, January 26

Tuesday, January 27

Wednesday, January 28

Thursday, January 29

Friday, January 30

9am Mass
10:00-12:00 Open House

The Brain Show Assembly
Wear Regular Uniforms

Sports Day * Parents Invited
Wear your gym uniforms
Teacher Swap

Movie Day/ Free Dress
Down Day

7PM HSA Meeting
Child Abuse Prevention
Program

10:00-11:00 Open House

* Parents Invited to open house

HSA Free Pizza Lunch
First Reconciliation

Teacher Appreciation Day
12 Noon Dismissal




January 5, 2015
Dear St. Stan's Families,

We are currently laying out our 2014-2015 school yearbook. As in
the past, we are offering you the opportunity to sponsor a yearbook
page. Your page would include a name and a brief message. The cost is
$30 per page. Please understand that we cannot honor specific page
requests. If you are interested, please fill out the form below and
return if, along with $30 no later than February 2nd.

Thank you in advancel

Narme (as you would like it to appear on page:

Message:




St. Stan’s Winter Book Fair

St. Stan’s will be holding a Scholastic Book Fair from January 25 through
January 30. This book fair will count as an “other” event as part of your
H.S.A. work bond commitment. Please put a check next to the dates you are
available to work and return this to the school office no later than Friday
January 15™. If you worked the fall book fair in September you will not
qualify to participate in this book fair. If you volunteered for the fall book
fair and were not picked, please complete this form and you will have first
consideration when making the schedule. If you have been chosen to work
you will receive notice on Thursday, January 22™. Thank you in advance
for your assistance with the book fair.

Name; Phone:

Child’s Name: Grade:

___ Sunday Morning, January 25" 9:30am — 12:30pm
______Monday, January 26" 7:30 - 11:30

_____Tuesday, January 27" 7:30 — 11:30
_____Wednesday, January 28" 7:30 — 11:30

__ Wednesday Night, January 28" 6:00 pm to 8:30pm
_____ Thursday, January 29" 7:30 — 11:30

Friday, January 30" 7:30 — 11:30




The Sayreville Middle School
Proudly Presents

Performances At
Sayreville War Memorial High School Auditorium

820 Washington Rd. Parlin NJ

Friday, January 16, 2015 @ 7:30 PM
Saturday, January 17, 2015 @ 7:30 PM

Sunday, January 18, 2015 @ 2 PM

Tickets are General Admission
4-10 years old: $6.00
11 years old and up: $8.00
Tickets may be purchased at the door the day of the show
OR
Contact: Marie Malara 732-525-5290 EXT 2370



